
The Executive Director Bilateral Meeting with Uganda Delegation 

On April 10, 2023, the Executive Director, Dr. Floribert Ngaruko met the Ugandan delegation to the 2023 Spring 

Meetings. During the meeting the ED and H.E. Matia Kasaija, Minister of Finance, Planning and Economic 

Development, discussed the current state of the Ugandan economy, the Evolution of the WBG roadmap, 

performance of Uganda’s WB portfolio, WB pipeline projects, the 2018 IBRD/IFC capital subscriptions and 

regional integration issue 

 

 

   

 


